
Mrs Cook’s drop-off  point .  

Doors will open at 8:45am and remain open 

until 9:00am .  Please note parents will not be 

allowed to access any buildings.   

Late child drop off 

point. 

Late Children 

Late children must sign in 

at the Main School Office.  

Late children must wait 

under the covered area 

until collected by a 

member of the school staff 

Parents must wait with 

children.  It may take 

several minutes for Office 

Staff to collect children.  

Staff 

Teachers 

Miss Bassett 

Mrs Cook 

Mrs Shelton-Smith 

Teaching Assistants 

Mrs Brown 

Mrs Hall 

Miss Bassett’s drop-off  point .  

Year 1 parents need to wait on the 

pencil playground and children will be 

released to them 

Parents and children will 

not be allowed to walk 

through car park and 

down drive to the 

Whernside building. 


